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Greetings Fairburn: 

 

Whenever March takes its course, it gives us an opportunity to prepare and 
position ourselves for the next season in our life. During the preparation  
process, we must be sure to surround our crops with the correct soil to  
produce a bountiful harvest! I’m pleased to announce that Fairburn is  
surrounded by the appropriate staff, leaders and citizens to ensure we are  
truly situated to succeed!  

You are cordially invited to attend the City of Fairburn’s State of the City  
Address on March 23, 2020 at 7:00pm. This event will take place at First Baptist Church of  
Fairburn, 23 SE Malone St. Fairburn, GA. 30213. A reception will follow immediately after the 
State of the City Address.  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           Mayor Elizabeth Carr-Hurst  

FAIRBURN: SITUATED TO SUCCEED 

 
 

Fairburn City Council meets  

on the second and fourth  

Monday of the month:  

There will not be a City Council 

Meeting the month of March.  

Please attend the  

State of the City  Address 

March 23, 2020—7pm 

First Baptist Church of Fairburn 

Planning & Zoning  

Commission meets the first  

Tuesday of each month  

at City Hall at 7:00 pm 

— No Meeting in March — 

 
The City of Fairburn honored Lt. Toney Williams as he has  

officially retired with 30 years of service to the City of Fairburn 

as a police officer.  

Congratulations  

Lieutenant Toney Williams 

MAYOR’S CORNER 

Mr. David Mark Wade 

Mayor Elizabeth Carr-Hurst presented  an official Planning and 

Zoning Board member Shirt encased in glass  to the family of the 

Late Mr. David Mark Wade.  A longtime friend and member of 

the Planning and Zoning Commission for the  

City of Fairburn.  

David “Mark” Wade transitioned on December 23, 2019. 

Mark will be Missed! 

March 8th - Spring Forward 



• Willie Davis 

• Donya Dixon 

• Sheila Freeman 

• Raheim Harrell 

• Akina Omae 

• Jesse Pullins Jr. 

• Adam Rose 

• Shannon Shayder 

• Rodrique Taylor 

• Corey Washington 

• Jeffrey Williams 

• Darius Wyche 

10 reasons why YOU should fill out the  

2020 Census 

1. One person = $20,000 (over 10 years) in funding 

2. More jobs/new businesses 

3. Increase in public school funding 

4. More hospitals, clinics, health services 

5. More sidewalks and street lighting 

6. Affordable housing and veterans’ programs 

7. Fewer warehouses 

8. Less traffic congestion 

9. More community policing programs 

10. More representation in Congress  

 

 Shape YOUR future! Be COUNTED!  

The City of Fairburn is “Situated to Succeed” The Human Resources 

Department continues to provide training for staff members to  

“Move Forward Together!” 


